
 

 

 
13 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Extra-Curricular – Ice Skating Guildford Spectrum Centre 
 
I am delighted to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a bit of fun on our next Inset day 
Friday 24 November.  We will be going to the Guildford Spectrum ice rink to go ice skating in the public 
session from 1200-1400.  It would be great to take as many sixth form as possible after all their hard 
work and involvement so far this year. 
 
We will travel by minibus from Midhurst Rother College, meeting at 1030 and returning around 1530.  
Travel, skate hire and admission are included.  
 
Students must bring a pair of gloves and warm coat to wear whilst on the ice, with warm clothes 
recommended.  Scarves and anything dangling (including lanyards!) are not allowed.  They may also 
wish to bring food to eat, or money to buy food whilst we are there. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £11 payable via Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and 
then to Trips.  You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and contact details will 
be taken from Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.  If you would like to discuss the 
visit, then please contact Mr Roger Burton at roger.burton@mrc-academy.org 
 
Payment for this visit is voluntary, but if insufficient payments are made then the visit may have to be 

cancelled.  Some financial support may be available – please contact your child’s Head of Year.  

For assistance with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org   

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr R Burton 
Assistant Principal 
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